
 

SVYEMS/Academics/2018-19/039                      Date: 31-12-2018 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------. 

 

We are glad to inform you that your ward Miss./ Mast. ----------------------------------------------------------------                             

is selected for the solo dance performance in the Annual Concert. It will be held _________ /01/2019. 

 

Kindly take a note of code of conduct and rules to be followed for solo performances.  

1. Song can be the same or can be changed, improper wordings, double meaning words in the songs 

should be avoided. 

2.  Preferably Hindi or English songs can be chosen. 

3. Providing the songs in PENDRIVES/CD’S will be the responsibility of the parents. Before 4
th

 

January the songs must be submitted to incharge teacher/ dance teacher in the school.  

4. Dance practice and drapery [costume], other accessories will be the sole responsibility of the 

parents. If the child is participating in class dance also that expenses will be bear by the school 

[only one expenses by school]. 

5. Drapery should be proper and comfortable for the child, tight fitting, very short, backless, deep 

necks drapery is strictly not allowed.  

6. Providing props for the performance is the parent’s responsibility. 

7. Please avoid real gold ornaments and valuable jewelries, if it is lost unfortunately school will not 

be held responsible for any loss or mishap. 

8. Parents must send the child by school bus only for school’s convenience, after their class 

presenty only they will be taken care by in charges teachers. In between the program meeting or 

taking the child out of pandol for any reason is strictly prohibited.  

9. Once the song is submitted it cannot be changed under any reason.  

10. During the solo performance of your ward school will take the photos and video shooting of the 

participant. Kindly don’t disturb others under the name of individual photo clicking of your ward.  

 

Regards, 

 

Principal. 


